
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
OF PROPOSED BOND ISSUE 

BY THE TOWN OF WYTHEVILLE, VIRGINIA 
 

The Council of the Town of Wytheville, Virginia, will hold a public hearing on the 

proposed issuance of a bond by the Town of Wytheville. The estimated maximum amount 

of the bond is $800,000. The proposed use of the bond proceeds is to pay the costs of 

capital improvements to the Town’s wastewater facilities. The public hearing which may 

be continued or adjourned, and at which persons may appear and present their views on 

the proposed bond issue, will be held at 5:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter 

may be heard, on Monday, July 22, 2024, before the Council in the Council Chambers, 

Wytheville Municipal Building, 150 East Monroe Street, Wytheville, Virginia. Citizens are 

encouraged to attend the meeting to express their views or submit comments by regular 

mail, telephone or email at sherryc@wytheville.org. Individuals desiring to attend the 

meeting and requiring special accommodations are requested to contact the Municipal 

Office at least two days prior to the meeting by calling (276) 223-3349. 

 
 


